
FIELD VISIT 

2023-2024 

 

Date: 4.12.23 
Place: Gurudwara Bangla Sahib 
Time:  1-3pm 
 

The Department of Elementary Education organized an educational visit for its 

first-year ITEP students on December 4th,2023.  

Today we visited the Bangla Sahib Gurdwara which is located in Connaught 

Place. Once the students were settled, we proceeded to seek blessings at 

Gurdwara Sahib. A volunteer from the Gurdwara Committee assisted and 

educated us about the cultural significance and the teachings of Sikhism which 

promotes oneness.She also taught us about the history behind  the Sarovar  and 

the khanda.  

 

We also attended the workshop.  In the workshop we observed  that the holy 

scriptures, manuscripts, bangles and lockets were displayed for passersby to buy. 

We also saw active participation from people of all age groups and castes. The 

Gurudwara Sahib is very calming and soothing. One should take a break from 

hasty city life and enjoy this soothing experience. 


